NOTARY FOR COVID-19 RELIEF

WHITE EARTH URBAN COMMUNITY COUNCIL

WILL HAVE A NOTARY AVAILABLE ON
SATURDAY,
AUGUST 8, 2020 FROM 9:00 AM 3:00PM
AT THE WHITE EARTH URBAN OFFICE
LOCATED AT 1730
CLIFTON PLACE IN MINNEAPOLIS, MN.

PLEASE BRING YOUR ID AND MAKE
CERTAIN
YOU PUT YOUR ENROLLMENT NUMBER ON THE APPLICATION.

FOR THOSE WANTING FOOD,

FREE FOOD BOXES THERE WILL BE
FOOD BOXES AVAILABLE.
$ 500 WHITE EARTH
PLEASE PASS ON INFORMATION TO FAMILY

CARES PACKAGE MEMBERS IN THE METRO AREA.

THANK YOU

WHITE EARTH URBAN COMMUNITY COUNCIL
CHAR LEE, CHAIR
ANGIE VIG, CO-CHAR
CHERYL JIMENEZ, TREASURER
DAWN LAROQUE, SECRETARY



